


 
As members of Nova Scotians for Long-Term Reform, we want to see a comprehensive
multi-year, fully funded Long-Term Care staffing strategy, as proposed in our Position
Statement. This must include better pay, improved working conditions, full-time work, paid
sick days, resources for staff transitions, and enhanced educational and in-service training
opportunities.
 
We strongly urge the government to put this Bill on hold, until the fundamental working
conditions have been addressed first and foremost as soon as possible.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Ian Johnson and Olga Milosevich
 




